

October 31, 2023

Samuel A. Christensen, Clerk of the Supreme Court and Court of Appeals 110 East Main Street, Suite 215 Madison, WI 53701-1668

via Wisconsin appellate court eFiling

Re: Rebecca Clarke v. Wisconsin Elections Commission, No. 2023AP001399

Dear Mr. Christensen,

I write as one of the counsel for the Clarke petitioners in this case. In preparing the brief that petitioners filed on October 16, and the response brief filed on October 30 with the Court, I and other counsel benefited from the assistance of several law students in the Election Law Clinic at Harvard Law School. Because those students are not yet members of the Bar, we were unable to thank them in the text of the brief itself. Given their significant contributions, I wanted to notify the Court of their assistance and have the appreciation of both counsel and our clients noted for the Court's files.

The students that contributed to the brief are Déborah Aléxis, Lewit Gemeda, Varsha Midha, Kelly Murphy, Alexandra (Mac) Taylor, Nithin Venkatraman, Justin Walker, and Marisa Wright.

Sincerely,

Ruth Greenwood

Visiting Assistant Clinical Professor and Director

Election Law Clinic Harvard Law School

6 Everett Street, Suite 4105

Cambridge, MA 02138

Tel: (617) 998-1010 Cell: (202) 560-0590

Email: rgreenwood@law.harvard.edu